Have
your say

Communi
FORUMty

Serving the wards of

Halesowen North and Halesowen South
community forum

The Community Forum is a way for people to play a part in important issues affecting
the local area. Please come along if there is something you want to raise with us.
Contact information for your local Councillors is printed on the back of this agenda.

Tuesday 3" November, 2015 at 6.30 pm
Olive Hill Primary School, Springfield Road,
Halesowen B62 8JZ

Agenda

1. Apologies for absence
2. Welcome and Introductions

3. Listening to you
- Questions and comments from local residents

4. Working with you
- Topics raised by Local Councillors

5. Community Forums - Love Your Local Community Funding
- Councillors to make a recommendation based on a report of the Lead Officer

6. Dates, Times and Venues of Next Meetings
- 26th January, 2015 - Leasowes Community College
- 15th March, 2015 - Olive Hill Primary School

Action notes from previous meetings can be viewed on the Council’s website
www.dudley.gov.uk

o o

For more information about Community Forums:
h Visit our website www.dudley.gov.uk (0\/6
D u d ley E-mail: dudleycouncilplus@dudley.gov.uk _

Telephone: 0300 555 2345 Yowr compmunity)

Metropolitan Borouah Council



Halesowen North and Halesowen South

Community Forum

Your Ward Councillors

The contact information for your local Councillors is shown below. Please take the opportunity to
come along to your local Community Forum and let us know about the issues that matter in your

local area.

Halesowen North

Councillor Hilary Bills
Tel:- 0121 422 2752

E-mail:-
clir.hilary.bills@dudleymbc.org.uk

Halesowen South

Councillor Nick Gregory
Tel:- 07504 815774

Email:-
clir.nick.gregory@dudleymbc.org.uk

Councillor Stuart Henley
Tel:- 07967 142367

Email -
cllr.stuart.henley@dudleymbc.org.uk

Councillor Karen Shakespeare
Tel:- 07973 376024

E-mail:-
cllr. karen.shakespeare@dudleymbc.org.uk

Councillor Alan Taylor
Tel:- 0121 602 2023
07751 142396

E-mail:-
clir.alan.taylor@dudleymbc.org.uk

Councillor David Vickers
Tel:- 0121 550 4814
07812 896528

E-mail:-
clir.david.vickers@dudleymbc.org.uk
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